
 

 
 
From: Anne Greashaber <agreashaber@icloud.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 10:57 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Buddy’s Gas Station Medical Marijuana Application 
 
I received a message last night from My neighbor indicating that Buddy’s Gas Station has applied for a license 
to dispense medical marijuana. They also want to reserve the right to sell gas?  
 
This is a terrible idea. The gas station is very busy and can barely handle the traffic it already has. The location is 
not an easy in, easy out. I am very troubled by the connection with the gas station, it seems like a gateway to 
becoming a dispensary for recreational marijuana should that happen in the future. Fill up, get your pot, and 
you are on your way to party in Ann Arbor. The other reason it is a terrible idea is it is too close to my 
residential area.  
 
Please consider my objections as you evaluate this application. 
 
Anne Greashaber 
2895 Overridge Dr. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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